
Memofrom To:

JOSHUA LEDERBERG
Dr. Lipkin

Can you schedule the meeting during the

week of April 2-6, preferrably on April 5 or 6?

We had a good meeting with Baker and King

yesterday, and will have some draft statements

shortly.

Sincerely yours,

 

PROFESSOR JOSHUA LEDERBERG
Departmentof Genetics
School of Medicine
Stanford University
Stanford, California 94305  

 


